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CONTACT: Incident Information Line:  

 (530) 225-2510 or Call “211” 
 

RELEASE DATE: July 31, 2018 
 11:00 A.M. 

CARR FIRE REPOPULATION  
 
 

WHAT:  REPOPULATION 
 
WHEN: July 31, 2018 at 11:00 
 
WHERE: Evacuation orders have been lifted and residents may return home in the 

following areas 
 

The communities of Summit City and Buckeye to include the following 
areas listed below 

 
Lake Blvd north of Oasis Road to the Shasta Dam 

 
Pine Grove Ave. west from Iron Horse Road to Lake Blvd. 

 
Walker Mine Road to the overhead powerlines. All residences on Walker 
Mine Road west of the overhead powerlines remain under mandatory 
evacuations. 

 
Quartz Hill road from Lake Blvd. just west of Counter Lane will be open. A 
closure will be in effect at Quartz Hill Road west of Counter Lane. All 
residences west of this closure point will remain under mandatory 
evacuations.  

 
The public is asked to limit traffic in these areas to residents only. 

 
NOTES:  SAFETY MESSAGE – The public is reminded to stay vigilant on current 

fire conditions. Please continue to adhere to road closures and any 
evacuation warnings. A reminder to drive slowly and yield to emergency 
personnel in the area. There will still be smoke in the respective areas as 
firefighters continue firefighting operations. If at any time you feel unsafe, 
please call 911. 

 
 View live structure maps at: www.tinyurl.com/carrfirestructuremap 
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